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IT’S THE MOST WONDERFUL TIME OF THE YEAR….. 
 

And this year will be no exception with the Friends committee organising a number of events. 

The Christmas Disco will be held on 

Saturday 16th December at Brant 

Road Social Club from 4.30-7pm. 

Last year’s DJ will be in charge of the 

music. There is sure to be party 

games and possibly some more 

Limbo! 

Tickets are £2.50 per child and they 

will receive a snack and drink. 

 

Ticket request forms will be available 

in reception 

 

Keep the 9th of December free and 

come along to the gym between 

10am and 3pm to visit our festive 

Christmas Fayre. 

There will be a number of stalls 

including Zone Leotards as well as 

games and prizes to be won. 

Refreshments will be available and 

we hope to see as many people as 

possible at this now annual event. 

 

Once the decorations are up keep 

your eyes peeled for another FREE 

event in the form of a Christmas 

themed Scavenger Hunt. Entry 

forms will be available from 

reception.  

 

Post your completed entry in the box 

and 5 lucky winners will be drawn at 

random during the Disco to win a 

festive prize. 

Tickets will shortly be available for 

our Christmas Raffle and the prizes 

will be too good to miss. 

Prizes generously donated so far 

include 2 Adults and 2 Children for 2 

games of bowling at Lincoln Bowl, a 

£20 meat voucher for J Cottier 

Family Butchers in Balderton and an 

hour golf lesson at Market Rasen. 

 

See boards in the gym and the 

website for further prize information 


